
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
Contact: Public Works Agency                November 6, 2023 
Email: info@acpwa.org  

 
UPCOMING CLOSURE OF NORRIS CANYON ROAD 

 
UNINCORPORATED ALAMEDA COUNTY – Please be advised that Norris Canyon Road will 
be closed to through traffic from the Alameda County Line to Crow Canyon Road 
starting Monday, December 4, 2023, through Wednesday, December 6, 2023. 

Norris Canyon Road is being closed to through traffic to facilitate required roadway and 
embankment repairs at sites that were damaged due to recent storm events. Please note that 
the above schedule may change due to weather and other unforeseen circumstances.  
 

For more information on the closure, email info@acpwa.org or call the Maintenance 
and Operation Department at (510) 670-5500. 

### 

Our mission and goal are to provide, maintain, and preserve public infrastructure efficiently 
and effectively while promoting a healthy and sustainable environment that supports safe and 
livable communities. 
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